
Upcoming Events:    Please mark your calendars for the following 
events:  Church Jumble Sale – October 29, 2022 (10:00am to 1:00 pm) 
– For anyone with donations, please contact the church office Monday 
– Wednesday in the morning or drop off on Friday October 28th 
between10:00 am to8:00 pm. 
 
Farmer’s Market – Nov, 5th, 2022, and Fall Fair – November 26, 2022.  
Further details to be announced. 
 
Seniors Fitness Group:  Meets on Tuesdays at 10:30 a.m. and on 
Fridays at 1:30 p.m.in the Old Parish Hall. New members welcome, 
(men and women). For more information please call Vera 489-3622 or 
Margaret 489-5382. 
 
Order of St. Luke. As part of our Order of St. Luke (OSL) mission, 
upon request, prayer cards with thoughtful words of faith and 
encouragement have been sent out to individuals with particular need. 
If you wish to have a prayer card sent to someone who may be ill or 
undergoing some difficulty in life and would be encouraged by the 
receipt of a prayer card, please contact our OSL Card Secretary, 
Audrey Goulding. 489-5078 or  roygoulding@nl.rogers.com   
 
ACW Contact List:  If anyone would like to be contacted to help 
providing food for church activities (ex:  funerals, etc.) and you do not 
have a land line, please contact the Church Secretary at 489-3002 
(leave message) or by email to provide your cell phone number or 
email address.  We will update our list.  Thank you from the ACW. 
 
Lodge Northcliffe is a Scottish Freemasonry Lodge formed in 1911. It 
was named after British Industrialist Lord Northcliffe, founder of the 
AND Company (Paper Mill) in the Town of Grand Falls.They are 
among two of the oldest fraternal organizations in Grand Falls-
Windsor, the other being the Oddfellows.  They support local charities 
as well as in-house sponsorship and volunteer for selected events in the 
community, they will be looking for more involvement in the coming 
year.  See Facebook link - 
https://www.facebook.com/lodgenorthcliffe1086 
 
Greeters:  Rendell Hulan, Joe Richards, Jim Mercer, Brad 
Hulan, Dennis Boone 
 
 

 
ACW Online Auction – The first ACW online auction will 
be taking place via Facebook on Oct. 20-22, 2022 – you can 
find the information by searching for – onlineauction-
holytrinityacwgfw.  Details will be updated prior to the 
auction date. 
 
Church Envelopes:  Due to rising costs, the church will be 
looking at reorganizing the envelope numbering system for 
parishioners for 2023.   Vestry will be reviewing options for 
approval next week.  Further details to follow. 
 
Choir Practice: Choir practice will be held on Sundays 
(after the service).  If you would like to be a part of the 
choir, please come along.  Also, anyone interested in 
performing a vocal solo and/or playing an instrument during 
our church services, please contact: Charlotte Carey at 
carey255@gmail.com or call 293-1695 All are welcome.  
 
Secretary’s Office Hours:  
Office hours for Sept. 14-16, 2022 will be by phone or email. 
You can contact Susan at the following: 489-3002 or Email 
Address holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com. 
 
Bulletin Messages:   Please have all bulletin notices emailed 
to the secretary by Wednesday evening. 
 
Parish Email Contact List:   
If you would like to be on the Parish Email Contact List, 
please email the secretary at 
holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com or contact the office at 
489-3002 
 
 


